
 

 

 

 

 

August 29, 1995 

 

Ms. Claudia Collins/N5P6 

Chief 

Information Security 

National Security Agency 

9800 Savage Road 

Fort George G. Meade, Maryland 20755-6000 

 

Re: Request for Processing Records Under the JFK Act 

 

Dear Claudia: 

 

We are now in a position to request that you send to us, through appropriate channels, the originals of 

all NSA documents that you have reviewed under the JFK Act along with the computer data on the 

Records Identification Forms.  In addition, please send  your response to our letter dated March 9, 

1995, which Jeremy Gunn reviewed at Fort Meade. 

 

We would also appreciate your completing the review and processing of the other assassination 

records (including the Oswald file, General Counsel files, OLA files, and others) that you have 

identified. 

 

I am enclosing a letter that will constitute our second request for “additional records and information” 

from NSA. 

 

Thank you again for your assistance. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

 

 

Enclosure 


